
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
TO:  Community Development Board Members  
FROM:  Lauren Matzke, AICP, Planning & Development Assistant Director 

CC: Matthew Mytych, Assistant City Attorney; Attorney Jay Daigneault, 
Susan Chase, Documents and Records Specialist / Pat Sullivan, Board 
Reporter  

DATE:  November 3, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Continuance of TA2022-09001 (Ordinance 9635-22) 

  
  
The proposed amendments to the Community Development Code must be continued from 
the Community Development Board’s November 15, 2022 meeting to the December 20, 
2022 Community Development Board meeting because there was an error with the public 
notice, necessitating a new public notice be advertised and mailed.   
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


